

26th February 2024

Second Hand Uniform Shop Launch

Dear Parents / Carers,

On the evening of Monday 22nd July and the morning Tuesday 23rd July 2024, we will be running a **second-hand uniform shop** at KAA.

We know how quickly children grow and can only imagine the amount of uniform, in excellent condition, that is being thrown away so we ask for your support in sending it to a good home. If you have any uniform that is no longer in use, we would really appreciate if you or your child could bring it into main reception. We will be collecting all branded uniform including school bags and PE kit, as well as non-branded uniform such as shirts and trousers.

As we get closer to the end of the academic year, we will send some gentle reminders regarding donations, as well as full details of the second-hand uniform shop events.

Kind regards,

KAA

